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False Alarm Awareness Class is Full 
 
Due to an overwhelming response, the False Alarm Awareness Class 
scheduled for December 20, 2008, is not accepting any additional reservations 
as the class is full. 
 
Another class will be scheduled in the first part of 2009. 
 
 
 

The Vallejo Crime Stoppers™ tip line (644-STOP) is a anonymous tip line that offers cash rewards for 
phone tips that solve violent and/or serious crimes committed in the greater Vallejo area. 
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False Alarm Awareness Class Scheduled 
 
The Vallejo Municipal Code imposes monetary penalties on owners of alarm 
systems causing the Police Department to respond to false alarms. 
 
The Code also provides for the waiver of one false alarm fee for those owners 
completing a False Alarm Awareness Class.  This waiver may be obtained only 
once every 12 months. 
 
This class presents an opportunity to learn why false alarms present such a 
challenge and to cancel one outstanding penalty. 
 
The Police Department is conducting the next class on Saturday December 20, 
2008 from 12:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m.  The class will be held at the Vallejo Police 
Department, 111 Amador St, Vallejo in the Training Classroom. 
 
Reservations may be made on-line at www.vallejopd.com or by telephoning 
707-648-4321, asking for the False Alarm Class and leaving a message.  
Reservations will be taken until December 11, 2008 at 5:00 p.m. or until the 
class is full. 
 
 
 
 


